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The new roller shutter doors have been installed and commissioned. The emergency 
access doorways have been widened to allow easier wheelchair egress and the doors 
have been fitted and will be glazed shortly.

As the works are nearing completion new windows have been installed and are 
ready to be painted.



The terrazzo flooring to the lower halls in nearing completion. The grouting, edge 
'skirt' and final wall tile are yet to be installed.

The lower hall floors have been completely reconstructed. New steel beams and  
concrete slabs have been constructed. The terrazzo tile finish is being completed.



The glazed screens down the incline of the existing escalator have been installed. 
To allow the safe passage of the inclined lift.

The view from the lower hall up the inclined shaft shows the new lift and 
the glazed screen adjacent to the retained escalator.



The works in the main tunnels is complete and the cleaners are in preparing 
them for reopening.

The link tunnels to the vertical lifts are complete and just need to be cleaned 
down prior to reopening to the public.



Externally the paving has been relaid providing pedestrian access to the vertical lift.

New bollards and drop kerbs have been install to control vehicle access and assist easy 
access for pedestrians.



The new rotunda windows have been installed and the walls painted. The access 
scaffolding can now be stripped out .

The walls to the control rooms have been painted. Prior to a final clean down 
when the floor will also be painted.
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